WELCOME TO YEAR 6! CLASS FIJI MEET...

Miss Darko

Hello parents and children of class Fiji! My name is Miss Darko and I am so excited to be working with you all. This will be my first year teaching at Clockhouse. I have had the pleasure of working with class Fiji already in year 5 (class Japan) as a trainee, so I am thrilled to be working with them again this year as their teacher!

I couldn't be happier that you're going to be my class next year and that I get to teach you new things, watch you grow and be apart of your final year at Clockhouse!

Year 6 is a super fun year that comes with: interesting topics, really exciting trips, a residentia a production and so many leavers activities.

As fun as year 6 is going to be, there will also be a lot of hard work, but don't worry that's why I'm here! I will be right by your side, every step of the way to help and guide you through this journey.

I can't wait to teach you and promise to make this an exciting and memorable year for us :)

Parents and carers, if you have any questions about next year, please feel free to contact me on Dojo. I look forward to working with you and your children.

MY FAVOURITES:

Food: Pasta

Place: Ghana

Colour: Pink

Subjects: RE, PSHE,

History and Science

ABOUT ME:

- I have a BA Hon degree in Sociology.
 - I love reading.
- I enjoy going to the cinema and trying

different foods with my family and friends!

